
Meeting of the Local Governing Body of Stoke Park Primary School  
25.03.2021 
 
Information to parents: 
Governors discussed 

 What staff had said about levels of job satisfaction and work conditions in the 
recent Cathedral School’s Trust staff questionnaire. 

 Improvements to safeguarding children through staff and Governor training on 
Child Criminal Exploitation and monitoring of the Single Central Record.  

 Concerns about the online safety of children, specifically in relation to the use of 
What’s App by children in Years 5 and 6.  

 
Governors decided  

 School reserves would be spent on improving facilities to promote the well being 
of staff and landscaping the school’s outdoor space for the benefit of all children. 

 To approve a new online safety policy. 
 To approve a new Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education Policy 

(PSHE) to reflect national government changes to the curriculum for 
Relationships & Sex – parents will receive more information on this next term 
before and new teaching in these areas begins. 

 
Governors are going to  

 Undertake training from Police in relation to Operation Topaz – fighting Child 
Criminal Exploitation. 

 Update their H&S training. 
 Support school discussions with BCC and the Lockleaze Neighbourhood Trust in 

order to raise awareness of the quality of provision made by SPPS Nursery 
 


